
NEWS FROM FIRST CHRISTIAN CHURCH (DOC)
February 2, 2022

PLEASE PRAY FOR: 
The Family of Louie Crouch, The Family of Priscilla Kelley, The Family of Anthony Mooring, Pastor
Irene,  Alyssa  McDonal,  LouAnne McDonal,  Shirley  Dyer,  Wilson  Family,  Pastor  Sotello  Long,
Deacon Harold Samuel, Sue Ellis, Betty, Ginny, Melanie Blanc, Karen Porter, Don Pruett. Sandy,
Lilli Amato, Melissa Teligadez, Penny Slaton, Paul Wilson, Anne Harmon, Sharon Moede, Austin
Moede, Pitza Steller, and for those facing natural disasters of tornadoes, for those in the medical
profession, and for the victims of criminal violence.
CONTINUING PRAYERS FOR:
Dan  McAvoy,  Kenneth  Chatto,  Elsie  Smith,  Linda  Cheadle,  Paul  &  Pam  Owen,  Susan  Poster
Ullmann,  Millie  Clarke, Martha  Albritton,  Carol  Kettel, Sally  Clayton, Connie  Moomjy,  Wanda
Doleshall, Robin  Brooks,  Sabrina,  Eliza  Husser  Cave,  Dr.  Walter  Allen,  Connie  Santee,  our
Regional Church,  those in public service, military service  for our Country and all victims of the
corona virus. 

WEEK OF COMPASSION DISCPLE MISSION FUND 
SPECIAL DAY OFFERING, SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 20, 2022

“The world has changed dramatically in the last 2 years.  Communities around the 
world have been both socially and economically affected by the COVID-19 pandemic.  
That impact has been felt even more deeply in the most vulnerable communities and in 
those also affected by other disasters.

Wildfires continue to get worse year after year in the U.S. And Canada, and the 
same is true in Europe.  Severe drought affects communities around the world, making 
safe water even more difficult to access in a time when it is needed more than ever to stop
the spread of disease.  Earthquakes have destroyed homes, lives, and livelihoods in many 
global locations, including Haiti.  And conflict continues to uproot families and 
communities, forcing more people to be displaced.  In the past year alone, we have 
witnessed this in places like Myanmar, Afghanistan, and else-where in the Middle East.

Even so, through your support for Week of Compassion:  love remains.  In the 
midst of so much uncertainty and suffering, Week of Compassion continues to 
respond...in times of crisis.”

Please use your blessing box donations to put your love into action.



CHINESE NEW YEAR AND BINGO
February first begins Lunar New Year, also known as Chinese New Year.  We will be 
celebrating with food and Bingo on Saturday February 26 at 6:00 pm in the Fellowship 
hall.

NEW ADDRESS
The new address and contact for Millie Clarke is:
  985 Kingfisher 
   Rockledge FL 32955

OUTSIDE THE CHURCH
VISTA: is offering free tax assistance by appointment only, income must be below 
$57,000, you must have a mobile phone and other restrictions apply.  Information packets
are available at Odell Weeks.
SALVATION ARMY is seeking volunteers to sort donations.  Call 803 641-4151 for 
more information.
CYNDI’S SWEET SHOP: is collecting hand made valentines for Seniors, they must be 
to the store before February 10th.

WORD OF THANKS
June, Mike, Natalie and Frances for taking down the Christmas decorations
For all those who helped make Millie’s farewell reception a success, especially Lisa 
Wahlmeier for arranging space at her hotel.

OUR ACTS DONATION FOR  February is:  Soup

DATES TO REMEMBER
February  5  DWF 11:00 am Fellowship
February  8  Board Meeting    6:00 pm Fellowship
February 19  Trash and Treasure   9:00 am Classroom 3
February 20  Week of Compassion offering
February 26  Lunar New Year/Bingo   6:00 pm Fellowship

CONTACT US:
First Christian Church (Disciples of Christ) 
900 Kerr Drive SW
Aiken, SC 29803-5394
Email: firstchristianaiken@atlanticbb.net
Website: www.firstchristian-aiken.org
Church Office: 803 648-4523

mailto:firstchristianaiken@atlanticbb.net

